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As an appraiser for NHDOT I worked on the Hudson Circumfrential Highway and we
had to appraise what change in value where the power lines were in a development
and with all our research we found no change.
Houses typically built near power lines were selling at market values with same rise in
values as the market was having.
Once persons got used to power lines along the highways absolutely no one took
them into consideration as to valuation.
I read in the newspaper that there is conscern over changes in real estate value.
We found persons wanted properties near to main highway for getting to work, where
they had vacation property to go skiing, etc.
Most often influences outside property were being near family, friends and then travel
to work and where they had vacation property.
Harriet E. Cady
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